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Initial planning began with a small group of students |
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We anticipate establishment of a Teachotd Filihier Y.

schedule a symposium dealing with environmental
during the Teach-In. This event will be held during the daytime
and will involve industrial, government, univers. ty
community representatives in formal lectures, paﬁel
discussions, etc. The symposium will be s'brﬁctured so that
students and faculty can attend freely, as their schedules
permit. Events attracting large crowds will be held during
noon hours and in the evening. We feel that the issues of the
environment are broadly unifying, and any move to disrupt the
University could only jeopardize our goals.

We seek strong support from the University administration
for the Teach-In on the Environment. Specifically, we ask for:

(1) A letter of endorsement from you, as President, for
use 1n fund-raising.

(2) An immediate "seed" grant of $1000.00.

(3) Recognition of the educational value of this Teach-In
by the appointment of three teaching fellowships (20 hours per
week) for the 1970 winter semester. These positions would be
assigned, at the discretion of the Teach-In Steering Committee,
to the two co-chairmen who are currently teaching fellows in
the Zoology Department and in the School of Natural Resources.

The third fellowship would be split between two key organizers
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